
 
 

 
Improved Software Licensing Notification 

 
 

July 24, 2018 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Thank you for choosing Hexagon PPM solutions as part of your technology landscape. We are 
pleased to announce an exciting productivity change that will improve your software experience. 
 
We’ve listened to your requests for improvements in license management and are excited to 
inform you that we will be launching a new, modern electronic product licensing method, Smart 
Licensing, early in 2019. This new licensing method will enable you to: 
 

• Choose the running option that works best for you –  
standalone, network, or checked-out mode. 

• Perform remote or offline work – you’re no longer stuck to your 
desk. 

 
Plus, no more locks to lose, and no more keeping up with install keys!  
 
In anticipation of this new licensing method, you will soon begin to see that HASP hardware 
keys are date-limited to May 31, 2020. Beginning in Q2 2019, we will begin a 14-month program 
to transition current maintenance customers to this new licensing model. Your account 
representative will work with you on a transition plan. 
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Any product licenses not currently on maintenance as of May 31, 2020, will become non-
upgradeable and nonrenewable. At that date, all current software must be running the new 
electronic product licensing method. 
 
You will receive more detailed information in the months to come about the new electronic 
product licensing. This letter is intended to ensure that you are informed of this upcoming 
change with as much advanced notice as possible. 
 
Your reseller is happy to help verify your maintenance coverage or update your maintenance 
policy today. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Rick Allen 
President, CADWorx & Analysis Solutions 
Hexagon PPM 


